

Cockwood Primary School Cofton Hill Cockwood EXETER Devon. EX6 8RB

Headteacher: Mrs Lorraine Curry



















Friday 5th February, 2016

Dear Parents,

CLASS 3 ROCKET WORKSHOP

We are delighted to tell you that on Thursday 11th February the children in Class 3 will be taking part in an exciting rocket workshop to support our learning about space and forces. The 'Rocket Man' from Explorer Dome will perform an interactive show to engage the children, and show them all about forces. They will then be making their own paper rockets and 'launching them'. The cost of the workshop is £300 but the PFA have kindly agreed to pay half of the cost, and so the contribution from parents will be only £5.00 per child. I am sure you will agree this is super value for such an exciting experience. Please would you return the slip below, along with your contribution, directly to Mrs Jago in the office by Thursday 11th February.

The Rocket man has been to us in previous years, and we know that the show and workshop will greatly enhance the children's learning, and look forward to a fun filled day.

Best wishes,
The Class 3 Team
CLASS 3 ROCKET WORKSHOP Thursday 11 th February 2016
I am happy for my child to take part in the workshop, and enclose contribution of £5.00.
Signed